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HEADTEACHER UPDATE  
 

Dear parents/carers, 

I was delighted to accompany the Year 8 trip to 

Paris last week and I must say what a brilliant 

time all the pupils had. I apologise for the 

bombardment on the school's social media, but 

I thought it was important to share all the 

amazing things we were doing. The pupils 

were an absolute credit to PMS! 

We must say a huge thank you to all our staff. 

To those that went on the trip and gave up their 

time during the week and to the staff 

supporting back in school, It was a brilliant 

team effort! 

Year 7 have had a great time this week visiting 

Tamworth Castle, learning all about the history 

that has gone before them at the venue, which I 

think they thoroughly enjoyed. 

A huge good look to the school choir, who will 

be performing at the ‘Gotta Sing’ event at the 

Gatehouse Theatre. Although I know there will 

be some nerves, I know they will absolutely 

nail their performance! 

Next week is a hugely busy week. Poet with a 

Punch Matt Windle will be working with 

pupils; it is World Book Day on Thursday 

(costumes at the ready for those who want to 

join in); the rescheduled visit of Sir Gavin 

Williamson and Schools Commissioner Rachel 

De Souza will take place on Friday; as well as 

the Girls Football biggest day and a visit from 

Street Teams to speak with Year 8. There is a 

lot to look forward to next week, let alone 

before the end of term. 

Year 5 will have their progress evening on 

Thursday 7th, so please sign up for an 

appointment if you haven’t already done so. 

School will break up for Easter on the 22nd 

March. We hope to run the PMS Hub during 

the first week of Easter if there is enough 

interest and it is financially viable, so please 

see information on class charts for that. 

Thanks for your ongoing support. 

 

Mr Grocutt 

PUPIL SUCCESS 

 

WHAT’S COMING UP  

Well done to all the 

pupils who have taken part in the PE events recently, 

whether it was the indoor athletics teams, netball 

teams, basketball team, swimming gala team, or those 

who took part in the competition at Wolgarston; they 

have all shown the fantastic effort, encouragement, 

and excellence that we all strive for. The PE 

department has been delighted with the enthusiasm to 

take part and we look forward to more competitions 

as we move into the summer term. 

Well done also goes to Kirsten in 

Year 5, who just before Christmas 

competed in her first gymnastic 

competition for Park Wrekin Gym 

Club. Kirsten was selected for the 

floor and vault squads in the 

Solihull and Birmingham 

Challenge. Out of 34 gymnasts she 

came in first with a score of 9.9/10. 

We are super proud of Kirsten; she 

has two more competitions in March and April. 

Another huge well done to Mia in Year 7, who 

auditioned for Wolverhampton Youth Musical 

Theatre's production of SIX—Teen Edition and was 

cast as a Lady in Waiting. Mia was also given the role 

of dance captain, meaning she will assist the head 

choreographer. Out of around 60 auditionees only two 

were offered this role and she was one of the 

youngest there! Well done, Mia! Amazing 

achievement.  

5th March Parent Forum 

3.45-4.45pm 

5th March Poet with a Punch  

7th March World Book Day 

7th March Year 5 Progress 

Evening 

18th March PenkValley Dance 

Festival 

22nd 

March 

Sponsored Colour 

Run  

TRICK BOX 
Trick Box is a 

simple, fun and 
effective whole 
school, whole 

journey, emotional 
management and personal 

development program, 
supporting children and young 
people from ages 3-18 and their 

families. 
Each week we will share a new 
‘trick’ with pupils in school to 
use should they need to, so 

please discuss this and use at 
home. 

Contact us- Penkridge Middle School, Marsh Lane, Penkridge ST19 5BW 

01785 413400 office@penkridge-middle.org   
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